
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Orme Academy 

Spring Term Highlights 

January - February 2025 

“Students are proud to belong to  

The Orme Academy” 

Ofsted 2024 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Careers and Enrichment  

“I have enjoyed finding out more 

about apprenticeships this week.  I 

didn’t know much about them 

until now.” 

   Year 8 Student 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“The art workshop at Newcastle 

College was brilliant.  It was good 

to work in a different 

environment.” 

   Year 10 Student 
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“The visit to Stoke Sixth Form 

College was really useful to get an 

understanding of what college life 

is like.” 

   Year 10 Student 

National Apprenticeship Week 2025 



 
 

 

Empowering Learners for Life 

Our Year 11 Prefects have been 

amazing this year – they have 

worked so hard raising money for 

local charities.    

Miss Wood (Head of Year 11) 


